
From: Hartman, Janet E Janet.Hartman@flhealth.gov
Subject: Re: Question about Rule 64B4-2.002(6-8)

Date: May 10, 2021 at 7:12 AM
To: Aaron Norton anorton@flmhca.org

Good morning. Yes, the board did review that at the rules meeting in March. It was extended five years.

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Aaron Norton <anorton@flmhca.org>
Sent: Sunday, May 9, 2021 11:01:12 PM
To: Hartman, Janet E <Janet.Hartman@flhealth.gov>
Subject: Question about Rule 64B4-2.002(6-8)
 
Hello, Janet.  It was pleasure seeing you at the 491 Board meeting learner this week.

I have a question about rule 64B4-2.002(8) that we have received from a few members.  That rule reads, "(8) No later than 90 days 
prior to June 30, 2021, the Board shall review and amend, modify, or repeal paragraphs (6) and (7) above if it determines that same 
creates barriers to entry for private business competition, is duplicative, outdated, obsolete, overly burdensome, imposes excessive 
costs, or otherwise negatively impacts the quality of psychotherapy received by Florida citizens.” 

Has the board reviewed (6) and (7) yet?  Maybe I missed that from the rules meeting I did not attend.  Our members are saying that 
they aren’t sure if their interns are going to be able to continue practicing telehealth after 6/30 and are unsure if they should still be 
accepting new clients via telehealth.  

Thanks for any direction you can offer. 
________________________________

Aaron Norton, LMHC, LMFT, MCAP, CRC, CCMHC
Past-President, 2019-2020
Chair of Education, Training Standards, & Continuing Education Committee
Chair of Government Relations Committee

Florida Mental Health Counselors Association
2101 Vista Parkway Ste 250, West Palm Beach, FL 33411
(561) 228-6129

https://aka.ms/o0ukef
https://urldefense.com/v3/__http://www.fmhca.org__;!!B6dj6w!sDlAJac-2Ti0CFcDfrmc0rTn9lfoJcX3_UitKmT3xm2oykI6rG4dGKj188qpDq7ldKjU$


FMHCA is a chapter of the American Mental Health Counselors Association, and is the only organization 
working exclusively for LMHCs in Florida.
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